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More than 70% of Oregonians support school choice, including 60% of Democrats. 

As elected officials, it is important to represent the views of your constituents, the 

majority of whom likely support school choice and charter schools. By opposing SB 

767, you can demonstrate your commitment to representing the will of the people and 

preserving their right to choose their child's education. 

 

This bill seeks to limit parents' right to choice in their children's education and will 

ultimately lead to more parents leaving the public school system in favor of private 

institutions and homeschooling options. 


